

Secretary info@ourmapua.org

10 February 2018

Richard Hilton & Beryl Wilkes Tasman District Council Private bag 4 RICHMOND 7050

Dear Richard and Beryl

Re: Booking system for Mapua Waterfront Park

The MDCA are asking if it might be possible to develop a more robust booking system for Waterfront Park. We have been wondering if an online system might be developed.

At the moment, it seems that users (planning significant events) simply phone the TDC with their intentions but it appears that those messages are not conveyed to anyone else also wishing to use the area.

Would it be possible to have a conversation about this perhaps? I have copied Tim King into the letter so perhaps he might be able to speak on your behalf as he attends our meetings regularly.

Kind Regards

Mary Garner Secretary

CC Cr. Tim King